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James Johnston:

This bill incorporates the changes included in your e−mail and attachment dated
November 29, 2007.  Because the e−mail and attachment did not address quorum
requirements, I assume that you want to make the same quorum changes that were
made in the budget.  Please contact me if that is not okay.

Mark D. Kunkel
Senior Legislative Attorney
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